
Town of Erwin Utility Permitting 

The Town of Erwin diligently manages the use of its right-of- way. Utility companies must 

complete the required, comprehensive, no cost, “Town of Erwin Utility Permit”, in order to work 

within the right-of-way. Information and documentation can be acquired by contacting the town’s 

representative: 

TUQC CONSULTING LLC 
Drawer 8 

Jasper, NY 14855 

Phone (607) 382-1041 

tuqcconsulting@gmail.com 

 
 


